
 

 

 

May 22nd 2025 

To,  

Amit Shinde  

Chief Manager  

Surveillance  

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot No – C Block, G Block 

Bandra Kurla Complex, Mumbai- 400 051 

 

Subject: Clarification on Significant Price Movement in Shares of D P Wires Limited 

Scrip Code / Symbol: DPWIRES 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

This is with reference to your email dated 22.05.2025 seeking clarification on the significant 

movement in the price of the shares of D P Wires Limited on the stock exchange in the 

recent past. 

We would like to clarify that the movement in the share price of the Company is purely 

market-driven and may be due to market conditions and other external factors, and the 

Company is not aware of any information that has not been disclosed to the stock 

exchanges which could impact the price of the shares. 

We confirm that the Company has made all necessary disclosures pursuant to Regulation 30 

of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, and has not 

withheld any material information/event that, in our opinion, would have a bearing on the 

price/volume behaviour of the Company's securities. 

We would like to assure you that the Company will continue to make timely disclosures as 

required under the applicable regulations. 

 

Request you to take the same on records. 

Thanking you 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

For DPWIRES Limited 

 

 

 

Krutika Maheshwari 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 


		2025-05-22T18:20:37+0530
	KRUTIKA MAHESHWARI




